REQUESTS FROM CITIZENS TO ADDRESS THE CITY COUNCIL REGARDING PROPOSED CREMATORIUM AT MAGNOLIA CEMETERY (F: 35.1)

The following persons appeared before the Council and spoke in opposition to a proposed crematorium at Magnolia Cemetery:

Vancil Row Martha Row Margaret Mihalik Thomas Shields Brian Madonka

Janet de Michaelis, representing the Omega Society, which owns Magnolia Memorial Park, appeared before the Council and requested that the City Council keep an open mind. She indicated, in her opinion, this discussion is premature inasmuch as there has been no application made to the City as yet.

The City Manager cautioned the City Council about discussing this item, inasmuch as there is no application before the City Council. He expressed concern that the Council not prejudice itself in the hearing or appeal process should it then come before the Council.